NRC NEWS

U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
OFFICE OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS, REGION |

475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, PA 19406

No. I-01-022 April 24, 2001
CONTACT: Diane Screnci, (610) 337-5330/e-mailps@nrc.gov
Neil A. Sheehan, (610) 337-5331/e-maiis@nrc.gov

NRC, CON ED TO DISCUSS RESPONSE TO TEAM INSPECTION AT INDIAN POINT 2

Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff will meet with representatives of Consolidated Edison
Company of New York on Monday, April 30, to discuss the utility’s response to an NRC team
inspection conducted earlier this year at the Buchanan, N.Y., facility. The discussion will focus
principally on design and configuration control issues.

The meeting, which will be open to the public, is scheduled to begin at 9:30 a.m. in the Public
Meeting Room at the NRC Region | office, 475 Allendale Road, King of Prussia, Pa.

A multidisciplinary team of 14 inspectors carried out the inspection over the course of about two
months, with a total of three weeks of on-site reviews. The inspection was conducted in response to
the plant’s designation as a facility with "multiple degraded cornerstones," or indicators of declining
performance. The NRC conducted a public exit meeting, at which the team’s preliminary findings
were summarized, on March 2. The team’s formal report was issued earlier this month.

To read a copy of the inspection report, visit the NRC web page devoted to Indian Point 2 issues
at: www.nrc.gov/INRC/REACTOR/IP/index.html




